
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school for students this coming Monday. This will be a teacher workday.    

 

8th grade students will take the science benchmark on Tuesday of this week.  

 

This Tuesday is also the first day of the third quarter. This is a great time to refocus for the 

second half of the school year and to set new goals.  

 

Our Showcase of Success is coming up. We would love to have you join us on Tuesday evening, 

February 5th. This is a great opportunity to have some fun and to see what your child is learning 

here at school. We will kick the evening off with a student staff basketball game.  

 

The basketball teams will play at Northern Middle on Tuesday and at Northwest Middle on 

Thursday. Wrestling will have matches at home against Northern Middle on Tuesday and at 

Northwest Middle on Thursday. 

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


